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Friday, 29 September 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

 Terrific Assembly Awards 

Well done this week to: 

Cherry Class: Felix for working hard in maths. 

Isaac for being an “all round lovely person”! 

Lochlan for working hard in reading. 

Maple Class: Kara for being enthusiastic and a hard-working learner. 

Thomas for being really kind. 

Oak Class:   Edward E for co-operating. 

                        George for doing a really good job at our Harvest Service. 

Head Team Award:  Scarlett for having a clear voice when reading in church. 

Lunchtime “Good Manners” Awards:  Megan and Edward C 

Best attendance last week:  Maple Class 98.3% 
 

Housepoints:  

First – Ruby (75 points) 

Second – Sapphire (63 points) 

Third – Emerald (52 points) 
 

 Certificates from Home: 

Franki – Level 6 badge & certificate for gymnastics 

Ryan – coming 1st and 2nd in two tennis tournaments  

Sophia – reading award 

Thomas – 2 football medals 

Megan – swimming award 

 

 Dates for the diary: 

 

Monday, 2 October   Oak Class visiting the Space Centre in Leicester 

Wednesday, 4 October  Open Evening for prospective parents and carers 

Friday, 6 October   Height & Weight checks for Y6 & F2 (Reception) children 

Monday, 9 October “Egyptian” workshop for Maple Class & “Great Fire of London”  

                                                          Workshop for Cherry Class 

Tuesday, 10 October  7pm PTFA meeting 

Wednesday, 11 October  Whole school “Campfire” 5pm – 7pm (more information to  

                                         follow) 

Friday, 13 October   Drama workshops in school for Cherry & Maple Classes 

Monday, 16 October  Parents’ Evening (more details to follow) 

Thursday, 19 October  Parents’ Evening (more details to follow) 

Friday, 20 October              PTFA “Pumpkin Ball” – leaflet sent home today 

Break up for half term  

Monday, 6 November  School re-opens for staff & pupils 

 

 



 

 Bobbles please! 

Please can I remind parents and carers that if their child’s hair is long enough to be tied up, it 

should be on PE and swimmings days, thank you.  All jewellery needs to be removed or covered 

on these days too. 

 

Flu Vaccinations 

Our vaccination sessions this year are taking place on Friday, 13 November 2023.  You should 

have already received the information and the link below for the consent forms from the Office.  

The link is now open and will close on 11th November 2023: 

                                https://nhsImms.azurewebsites.net/session/ad634b38 

 

Parking outside school 

Please will parents and carers park considerately when dropping off and collecting their children 

from school.  The Waggon have very kindly agreed to let us use the back car park and field, so 

please would parents and carers park there if at all possible. 

 

 Harvest Service at Edingley Church 

A reminder on Sunday (1st October) Bishop Peter Hill is leading the Harvest Service at 10.30am in 

the Church of St Giles in Edingley.  Everyone is welcome, and there will be refreshments served in 

the Old School Room afterwards.    

 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

AE Speed 
Aly Speed 

Executive Headteacher  

https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/ad634b38

